



Brooke Primary Academy Wike Gate Road Thorne Doncaster DN8 5PQ

01405 812200 Br-admin@vennacademy.org

Dear Parents/Carers

Friday 28th April 2023

As part of our Geography unit in the summer term, we will be visiting **Hornsea** town and beach on **Friday 30th June.** Year 5 will be collecting and analysing data during the visit.

The total cost of the trip is £11.50 per child. Please can payments be made by Friday 16<sup>th</sup> June. This can be paid via ParentMail. Though parental contributions are welcomed for this trip, the school reserves the right to cancel the trip should it consider the net cost after taking into account voluntary contributions, is uneconomical.

As we are going to the seaside, it is essential we enjoy an ice cream on the beach. If you would like your child to have an ice cream, please bring £3.00 in a sealed envelope or small bag with their full name and class attached to it. We are asking for ice cream money to be bought in prior to the trip for the class teacher to look after. Therefore, we are asking for ice cream money to be in school by Friday 9th June.

Thank you so much for your continued support.

Miss H Jackson & Miss J Low Year 5 Teachers





